March 6, 2022

To whom it may concern;
Re 479 Johnson Crescent, Oliver
I have been Diane’s neighbour on the south side since she moved in, in March 2021.

Diane is dedicated to the well-being of her animals, and | applaud her for taking them on, as they are
primarily elderly, were removed from deplorable conditions and are living out their final years with a
person who truly cares for them.

I haven’t had any issues having them as neighbours; the animals are quiet, taken care of and have not
been bothersome to me in any way.

Regards

Wanda DiBernardo
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April 22, 2022

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen
Attention: Board of Variance

101 Martin St

Penticton BC V2A 519

Dear Board Members:

I write on behalf of in support of Diane Hunter’s application for a variance of the land use of her
property located at 479 lohnson Cres, Oliver BC.

| have been a resident of the community of Willowbrook since 2009. We are a rural community with a
large amount of animals; we are also a community that cares deeply for animal welfare. We were very

pleased to welcome the addition of Diane and her rescue animals to Willowbrook.
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Since arriving; the animals at the property have been well extremely cared for. They are well contained
and quiet. | have not seen any adverse effect to the adjacent properties and it always makes me happy

to see them so content and safe here on Diane’s property.
y cannot be easily rehomed. | feel that it would cause undue and unnecessary

As rescue animals the
hardship for both the animals and Diane if they were required to relocate.

| strongly support this variance application.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Besseling
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